May 16, 2023, 2023

Dear Huerfano County Board of Commissioners:

Thank you for believing in the good work of Huajatolla Heritage Foundation enough to

award us a $1,000 grant for 2023. As you realize, we are not only wise stewards of
the money but also share an enthusiasm for both the peoples and places of Huerfano

County just as your work does! I have every confidence that our efforts will reflect

favorably back on the interests and passions of the County Commissioners.

On behalf of Huajatolla Heritage Foundation Board of Directors, I offer our deep
appreciation.

Sincerely,
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Chief Visionary
Huajatolla Heritage Foundation; www.hhfoundation.org
PO Box 1044, La Veta, CO 81055; 719-251-1271




